October 6, 1965
A3

Mr. Hugh Stack
7417 - 9th Avenue North
St. Petersburg, Florida

Dear Mr. Stack:

I regret that we are unable to furnish the items you requested in your letter of September 26, 1965.

The study conducted by the Warren Commission included meet, if not all of the material you mentioned in your letter.
The Warren Commission Report is available to the public and may be obtained by contacting the United States Government Printing Office.

Very truly yours.

J. B. Curry Chief of Police

Charles Batchelor Assistant Chief

CB : PA